
 

Livermore High School Bulletin for Friday, August 30, 2019 

School News 

Verbivore LHS's literary magazine Verbivore is now accepting submissions for this year's issue. Verbivore accepts poetry, short stories, artwork, and 
photography. Turn submissions into your English teacher, or email them to Mr. Cabasino.  

Senior Picnic Info Permission slips are available for the Senior Picnic at the Activities Window. If you are interested in participating in the Rock wall at the 
picnic you will need to pick up a permission slip at Activities Window for that as well. There will be lunch served at the picnic, if you are vegan please let us 
know at the Activities window so we may reserve your lunch. All permission slips and lunch reservations are due no later than Wed. Sept 4th. Permission slips 
can be turned in with up to 9 others to sign up for a bus. Not all 10 people must be present to turn them in but slips must be filled out completely or will be 
handed back to the party submitting them.  

Seniors If you participated in CAASPP testing last year but have not picked up your reward for participating, please see Ms. Hurst by Friday. Any rewards that 
have not been claimed by Friday will be forfeited.  

Juniors if you are interested in performing in Cowboy Showdown, there is a meeting in Room 308 during lunch this Thursday.  

Back to School Night Cowboys, Back to School night is September 4gh at 6:30pm! Be sure to bring your parents, show 'em around and grab some dinner from 
our food trucks vendors.  

Work Permits Cowboys, it takes 24 hours from the time you turn in your work permit application for it to be complete. If you have submitted a work permit 
application, please stop by the activities window to pick it up.  

Travel Opportunity Would you like to travel to the beautiful nation of Greece? Come to an informational meeting in room 404 on Thursday 8/29 at lunch. 
You too can see amazing ancient ruins and gorgeous beaches while we cruise the Aegean Sea.  

Lockers If you need a locker, please stop by the Activities window to be put on the waiting list. Lockers will be assigned at the beginning of September. Please 
keep in mind that you have the same locker for your entire time here at LHS, so if you had one last year, it’s the same one.  

Club News 

Speech and Debate the Speech & Debate team meets today, Friday August 30th, after school from 3:15pm-5pm in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. New 
members always welcome.  

GetSet GetSet (Girls Exploring Technology, Science and Engineering Together) is starting soon! This exciting program is open to girls interested in science, 
math, and technology. Come to the career center today for more info!  

SWENext Want to go on field trips? Do engineering projects? And get community service hours? Then come join SWENext Club. We meet Wednesdays at 
lunch in Room 303. There will be free food!  

NHS the National Honor Society (or NHS) is now accepting applications for new and returning members. NHS is a community-service-based organization open 
to all sophomores, juniors, and seniors with a cumulative unweighted GPA of 3.6 or higher. Applications are due Friday August 30th. See SchoolLoop email for 
all application documents. Submit completed applications in Room 410. For questions about NHS, please contact Mr. Cabasino.  

Career Center News 

College Visits Hey students, college visits are starting. First up is Sonoma State and Grand Canyon University on Thursday, September 5. The next day, Friday 
September 6, a rep from University of Arizona will be here. This is an excellent time to personally meet, and ask question of a college admissions counselor. All 
visits take place in the career center during lunch.  

PSAT Juniors, the PSAT is October 16. Sales begin on Tuesday, September 3 and end on September 30th. The cost is just $20. Don’t delay buy your test today?  

Sports News 

White out Game Cowboy nation! Come out to the home game August 30th for the white out game! Wear white to school and the game. Hope to see you there!  

 

Always Stay Humble and Kind 


